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Memo 
 
To:      ​ ​ Dr. Andrew Wise 
From:  ​ ​ Dr. Kimberly Rice Liles 
Date:   ​ ​ April 8, 2025 
Re:      ​ ​ BACC Fees 2025-2026 
 
Each spring we begin our enrollment for the BACC program the following school year.  The last 
time BACC fees were raised was in 2020-2021. 
 
After an analysis of fees at three neighboring programs (Darien 61, Cass 63 and Woodridge) it 
is my recommendation to increase the daily BACC rate to $20 per day.  This is a $3 per day 
increase.  The increase will help bring our program up to competitive rates with the neighboring 
districts. 
 
 


